
TECUMSEH COMMUNITY DOWNTOWN “VISION” SURVEY UNDERWAY. 

 

The City of Tecumseh, Nebraska, has contracted with Hanna:Keelan Associates, a Nebraska-based 
community planning and research consulting firm, to prepare a Downtown Revitalization-Phase I 
Plan for Downtown Tecumseh and surrounding properties of historic significance.  An important 
component of this Plan is the distribution of a Community Downtown “Vision” Survey that will 
gather information from both the general public and Downtown businesses and property owners 
regarding general opinion about the Downtown environs and identifying priority improvement 
projects for the Downtown.  These projects can include, but are not limited to public infrastructure, 
building façade improvements, business recruitment and retention, public safety enhancements 
and beautification. 

 

The Survey will be available on select city websites and social media outlets, or by accessing the 
QR Code below.  Surveys are to be completed by Friday, January 31st.  Hard copies will be available 
at the Tecumseh City Hall and can be returned, when completed. 

 

Please contact Doug Goracke, Economic Development Director, Tecumseh Public Works, at 402-
335-7067 or dgoracke@tecumsehne.com for any questions. 

Survey Link: https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sv/EF5SHQu 
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